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Annapolis

To whom it may concern,

This letter is in response to the request for additional information regarding the committee's 2016 April Quarterly
report.  We have confirmed that the contribution from the International Union of Bricklayers and Allied Craftworkers was
intended for our federal committee and was correctly reported.  The International Union of Bricklayers and Allied
Craftworkers have informed us that they will amend their previous filing to correct the reporting error.

Please feel free to contact our office with any further questions on this matter.
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